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Raising the bar, Closing gaps, Preparing for our future 
 

BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Darryl L. Williams, Ed.D. ⬧ Superintendent ⬧ 6901 North Charles Street ⬧ Towson, MD ⬧ 21204 

 
 

 

 
 

June 10, 2020 

 

 

Ximena Velasquez, Chief Executive Officer 

EnergyMDT Corporation 

218 Midsummer Drive 

Gaithersburg, MD 20878 

Email: ximena.velasquez@energymdt.com  

 

Ref: MBU-523-19 Suicide Prevention, Intervention and Postvention Services 

 

Dear Ms. Velasquez, 

 

Baltimore County Public Schools (BCPS) will be exercising the right to terminate the above referenced 

contract for convenience effective July 10, 2020. In accordance with section 24.3 of the contract document, 

BCPS will pay all reasonable costs incurred by your firm up to the date of termination. No anticipatory 

profits will be reimbursed. All reference to BCPS in online or printed material currently used by 

EnergyMDT, BSW Academy USA, or any affiliate must be removed or discarded no later than the effective 

termination date.  

 

Thank you for working with Baltimore County Public Schools. If you have any questions regarding above, 

please contact me at gdagraca@bcps.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gabriel da Graca 
 

Gabriel da Graca 

Sr. Purchasing Agent, Office of Purchasing 

Baltimore County Public Schools 

 

 

c: Patricia Mustipher, Coordinator, Social Work Services & MTSS 

Patricia Onheiser, Purchasing Associate 

 

 

 


